Appendix 4f

From: XXXXXXXXXX

To: Licensing 1a2003

Subject: Koas Bar

Date: 06 September 2022 10:17:58

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not provide
any login or password details if requested. Do not click on any links or attachments
unless you are sure that the content is safe. If you are unsure about this email or its
content forward it to: cyber.security@blackpool.gov.uk.

To,
Judith Brooks-Brennan
( Licensing officer)

I am emailing you because | would like to strongly complain about Koas Bar.

I live in a block of 10 flats. We are living about bargain Beer shop over the road from
Koas. This venue is very unsafe to go in. There are continuously fighting, stabbings in and
outside the bar. There are loads of public nuisance. Police are always there and never away
from Koas. | have EUPD (EMOTIONALLY UNSTABLE PERSONALLITY
DISORDER), depression, anxiety and server panic attacks. Due to Koas Bar my mental
health is going through the roof because I can i sleep due to the loud bass music and all the
noise.

I know the licence is under review and | strongly hope it does not get renewed
I hope something can be done about this because it is ridiculous.

Yours faithfully

MR.M.SIMMONS
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